From: soel Gladstone [N

Sent: 08 December 2014 11:50
To: Planning
Subject: Royal Free hospital development plans

Please add my voice in support of the critical developments planned for the Royal Free hospital. I am a long
time resident of Belsize Park and have no hesitation in placing the importance of these developments above
parochial considerations of some local residents. Professor Joel Gladstone



